
 
WINTER COATS  

Thank you for the winter coats which you have so kindly donated – we have kept some for use in 

school and sent the others to a local clothes bank.  

Please does anyone have any wellies size 12,13,1 or 2 the children have outgrown? 

 

COURTESY FIRST! 

Please can parents make sure they speak to staff in a courteous manner.  

Our staff have the right to be treated respectfully. 

 

ORDERING LUNCH 

We have had some complaints from children not wanting what is chosen for their lunch – could 

parents please involve their child with the choice of their meal. 

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Our Superheroes last week were  

LINDISFARNE with 98% - CONGRATULATIONS! 

Ford 93%   Alnwick  90%   Warkworth 97%   Chillingham 97% 

Blue 94%  Yellow 96%  Belsay 93%   Dunstanburgh 95% Bamburgh 96%   

OUR SCHOOL TARGET IS 97% FOR 2019/20 

 

VALENTINE DISCO – THURSDAY 13th FEBRUARY  

BEDLINGTON SOCIAL CLUB 5.30 - 7.00 pm 

Tickets will be on sale from the school office from Friday 31st January. 

Please note that parents need to buy a ticket also – the children are  

your responsibility at the disco.  

IF YOU HAVE ANY DONATIONS FOR THE RAFFLE PLEASE BRING THEM TO SCHOOL – 

smellies, bottles, chocolates etc. 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 24th January – Out of School Achievements 

Friday 31st January – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 7th February - WOW Celebrations 

Friday 14th February - WOW Celebrations 

 

 
Sally Hobson 
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